SSAISD BOARD AGENDA - ITEM SUMMARY

MEETING DATE: 11-20-13

MEETING TYPE: [X JREGULAR [ ISPECIAL

ITEM TITLE: Presentation “Little Paws Holiday Toy Drive” Kick Off

PURPOSE: [ JRECOGNITION [ JREPORT ONLY [ X] DISCUSSION [ JACTION
PRESENTER(S): Eugene Tovar, Chief of Police

REQUESTED BY: Eugene Tovar, Chief of Police

I. DESCRIPTION OF ITEM TO INCLUDE YOUR SPECIFIC REQUEST:

| The police department presentation “ Little Paws Holiday Toy Drive”

Il. BACKGROUND INFORMATION (DOCUMENTATION):

The police department is doing our second annual toy drive for a few selected students in the South
San Antonio ISD.

lil. ALTERNATIVES CONSIDERED (IF APPLICABLE):

IV. RECOMMENDATION AND IMPACT:

The South San Antonio ISD Police Department wants to volunteer and give back to the community
they serve. We recognize that some students are not as fortunate as others and we as the police
department seize the opportunity to give back to our community.

V. DISTRICT GOAL AND CORRESPONDING DEPARTMENTAL INITIATIVE:

One of the police department goals is to create a positive environment for all students. The Little
Paws Christmas Toy Drive helps achieve this goal every year.

VI. FUNDING SOURCE-PROGRAM AND/OR BUDGET CODE:

No cost to the district, Officers Volunteer their time.




litile Paws Holiday Toy Drive

>

Southy San Antonio 1.S.0.
Police Depariment

If you like to participate in donating a toy to the Little Paws HolidayToy
Drive, please contact Vickie Baer at South San Antonio 1.S.D. Police
Department at 210-977-7500 or you can deliver the toy to the police
station located at 5622 Ray Ellison Blvd, San Antonio, Texas 78242. The
police station is located behind the South San Antonio I1.5.D. Administration
and Support Center. Your toy donation is appreciated. Deadline to donate
is December 16, 2013. Toys will be distributed to selected students from
each elementary schools within the South San Antonio I1.S.D.



